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No. 1 W. Franklin Street. 

Baltimore, Dec. 29th, 1899. 

Dear BlUllier: 

Delighted to hear from you in any cause. I have written already to 

nearly all the Asylum Superintendents in New York, and I enclose you a copy 

of one of the letters, which explains matters. I wish to goodness that we 

had thought of it earlier. It would have been a very simple matter, and it 

would have been a great pleasure to have had you or Hurd or Brush on the 

Comroi tt ee. 

Sincerely yours, 

vfD Osler 
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